
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction…  May was 
a very busy month and 
we have been finishing 
up quite a lot of the 
curriculum for this 
semester. We started off 
with the Speaking 
Contest and continued 
to work diligently. 
 

In English Language, we 
read a biographical text 
and a short story. 
Students were able to 
practice reading 
comprehension skills and 
work with analyzing 
different text types. We 

wrote formal e-mails 
and reviewed 
imperatives.  
 

In Mathematics, we 
finished up simple 
equations and order of 
operations as well as 
multi-step problems. We 
looked at graphs and 
data and created 
surveys in order to plot 
data paints on a graph. 
 

In Social Studies, we 
examined the role that 
Canada plays on the 
world stage when it 
comes to giving 
international aid, their 

response to global 
natural disasters and 
how SARS and other 
outbreaks impact the 
community.  
 

In Science, we 
examined various types 
of motion: linear, 
oscillating, rotational 
and reciprocating. We 
also reviewed kinetic 
energy and movement 
of levers (one of simple 
machines we learned 
about last year). 

Happy May!  
   

Ms. Kepa 


